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The Director-General 
 

Brussels,  
 

 
 

NOTE FOR THE ATTENTION OF MR JAN MULDER, 
CHAIRMAN OF THE OLAF SUPERVISORY COMMITTEE  

 
 
Subject: OLAF-EPPO Working Arrangement 
 

Dear Mr Mulder, 
 
I am pleased to share with you the final version of the Working Arrangement 
between OLAF and the European Public Prosecutor’s Office (EPPO), ahead of the 
formal signature planned for 5 July 2021. 
 
In addition, enclosed you will find an overview of the changes made to the draft 
Working Arrangement after the Opinion of the OLAF Supervisory Committee 
issued on 31 May 2021. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ville ITÄLÄ 

 
 
 
 
Encl:  OLAF-EPPO WA 
  Overview of the changes made to the draft WA after the SC Opinion 
 
Copy:  L. Papadias (SC Secretariat) 

 




